
 

 

The Washington Theological Consortium 
and the Consortium Student Board 

invite you to attend the  
 

Prayer Service for the Week of Christian Unity 
The Consortium Ecumenism Award and  

The Fifth Annual Figel Address on Ecumenism 
 

Monday February 4, 2013 
5:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

 
The Catholic University of America 

Caldwell Hall  
620 Michigan Avenue NE, D.C. 

 

The Ecumenism Award Winner will deliver the Figel Address:  
Creative Imagination and Ecumenism: 

Implications of Changing Demographics  
 

Dr. Cecil M. Robeck
          Professor of Church History and Ecumenics and 
Director of the David J. DuPlessis Center for Christian 
         Spirituality,   Fuller Theological Seminary 

With a response from Dr. John T. Ford 
Professor of Theology and Religious Studies and Coordinator of Hispanic/Latino Programs  

at The Catholic University of America 
 

Cecil M. (Mel) Robeck is Professor of Church History and Ecumenics at Fuller Theological Seminary and 
director of the DuPlessis Center for Christian Spirituality.  Ordained with the Assemblies of God, Robeck has 
worked on ecumenical dialogues for nearly 30 years with the World Council of Churches, the Vatican, the 
World Communion of Reformed Churches, the Lausanne Committee for World Evangelization, and  the  Global 
Christian Forum. His publications focus on Ecumenics, the  Holy Spirit and the Church in Pentecostal 
perspectives.   They include The Azusa Street Mission and Revival: The Birth of the Global Pentecostal 
Movement (2006, Recipient of the Pneuma Award) and Prophecy at Carthage: Perpetua, Tertullian, and 
Cyprian (1992), and (co-editor)  The Suffering Body: Responding to the Persecution of Christians (2006).   

 
RSVP to the Consortium Office, 202-832-2675 or wtc@washtheocon.org  

 
All are welcome                   No charge           Reception immediately following 

mailto:wtc@washtheocon.org

